
2017-04-12 

Dear Mr. Burbank, 

I am reaching out to the Town of Madbury on behalf of the Piscataqua Region Estuaries 

Partnership (PREP) to confirm the results of the shoreland and wetland buffer and setback 

regulation analysis we conducted for all communities within the watershed. Attached in my 

previous email are the results for your municipality, and we plan to publish these results to the 

public in our upcoming State of Our Estuaries Report (to be released December 2017) as a social 

indicator for our region. We would love for someone from your community to confirm the 

accuracy of these data, as it is imperative that we report the most accurate and up to date 

information available. PREP wants to ensure that each municipality in our watershed feels 

included in the data collection process and to confirm that the final numbers accurately reflect 

the community's regulations. Our deadline for finalizing and submitting this dataset is April 19th, 

so unless we receive corrections from communities by April 19th, we will be publishing the 

numbers our staff extracted from Town of Madbury materials and previously collected data in 

2013.  Should any corrections be necessary, please reply to this email with the corrected 

numbers, or contact my colleague Abigail Lyon using the following contact information: 

  

Abigail.Lyon@unh.edu 

(603) 862-3729 

  

Thank you so much for your time and assistance. 

All the best, 

Simone 

--------------------------------------------------------- 

Simone Barley-Greenfield 

NOAA Coastal Management Fellow 2015-2017 

New Hampshire Coastal Program 

222 International Drive, Suite 175 

Portsmouth, NH 03801 

  

Office: (603) 559-0021 

Cell: (206) 295-5456 

simone.barley-greenfield@des.nh.gov 
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